
September 4, 2018

Dear Gateway Marina, Bismore Park Marina Slip Holder and Transient vessels,

The Town of Barnstable will be performing an investigation into the bulkhead along
Gateway Marina and Bismore Park Marina. The primary purpose of this work is to
evaluate the overall condition of the marina bulkhead and propose repairs for any
deficiencies detected.

The work will be conducted from September 8th through September 18th. During this
period of time you can expect a small vessel conducting hydrographic survey, divers in
the water along the bulkhead, and survey crews working along the bulkhead.

With the additional marine traffic, please keep a sharp eye while navigating in the area.

Your patience is very much appreciated in the efforts to improving the condition of the
Marinas.

If you have questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me at 508-790-6273 or
via e-mail at marinas@town.barnstable.ma.us

Sincerely,

Derek Lawson

Derek Lawson
Harbormaster Division Supervisor

Town of Barnstable
Marine and Environmental Affairs Department

1189 Phinney’s Lane, Centerville, MA 02632
Daniel J. Horn, Director
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